

The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools

Glebeland Primary School Weekly Newsletter



Issue 9 Friday December 18th 2020

MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS

Well we have made it to the end of this very difficult year! Now it's time to rest and refresh and hopefully next year will be better.

We have had a busy time over these last two weeks with our Christmas Lunch as well as lots of Christmas crafts. You will be pleased to hear that our Christmas Production has been recorded, edited and uploaded to the Google Classroom pages so we hope you will be able to take a look during the holidays. We were very pleased with how this turned out in spite of the obstacles we faced. We hope you enjoy it as much as we enjoyed making it!

THIS WEEK'S AWARDS

This week's awards were presented to: Citizen of the Week
Jessica S, Millie P and Mrs Carter!
Star of the Week —
Samuel, Freddie, Jack and Junior

Last Week's Awards:
Citizen of the Week
Jack St, Meredith, Millie, Molly and Poppy
Star of The Week
Hazel, Leo and Ivi

CHRISTMAS CUP CAKE BAKE OFF

You may have noticed that Mrs Carter was awarded Citizen of the Week by Class 4 this week! This is because of her fantastic organisation of their Christmas Cup Cake Bake Off. She ran a competition to find the Best Christmas Cup Cakes. Class 4 researched ingredients, wrote recipes and even made their own boxes for their cup cakes. Then they baked them and they were taste tested by the class. The winner of the competition was Izzy and the Runner up was Maxim.





NATIVITY IN A BOX

The children in Class 2 wanted to share with you their little Nativity scenes which they have created in a box! They made little figures to represent The Angel, a King, a shepherd and of course Mary and Joseph with baby Jesus.



ATTACHMENTS

With this Newsletter you will find Christmas Letters from the CEO and from Mrs Scott.

On behalf of all the Staff here at Glebeland have a very happy and restful Christmas and we will see you all at the start of next term on Tuesday 5th January.